
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act.     I am afraid that the information 

that you have requested, the PCC’s response to the College of Policing’s consultation on the 

Educational Framework for Policing, is not held.   A response has not been made to the College of 

Policing’s consultation. 

 


